
You may be interviewed  

during Baby-Friendly Designation External Assessment  

on January 16, 17 and 18,  2013

You may need to know…
What is BFI?

Why breastfeed?

?

What is my role as TPH staff?

What is the International Code of Marketing of Breastmilk Substitutes  

(The Code)?

Who should I contact for more information about BFI?

For answers, please refer to your WE ARE READY! Card.

We are ready!


